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1. News from the Head 

 

 

 

It has been a really busy term and our children have really achieved some wonderful 

things in all areas of the curriculum. Each week our celebration assembly focuses on what has gone well and 

students show their best work.  

One of our key priorities is children seeing themselves as successful readers, writers and mathematicians and 

it has been really positive to see the progress each child has made in these areas.  

This term we have also welcomed new staff to our team. Mr Honeywell has joined us as our Engagement 

Lead. He promotes positive behaviour and supports students in reengaging in learning and supports them 

with their emotional and physical wellbeing. Mr Williams has also joined as our Intervention Tutor. He works 

with our children who need more support in and out of school. He will work in classes in the future delivering 

interventions in all areas.  

As we approach the end of term I want to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Next week 

in school we have our Christmas Dinner on the 18th December. We will also be celebrating Christmas Jumper 

day on the 18th for Save the Children. We will have a £1 suggested donation, but we would like everyone to 

be able to participate and show off their best Christmas Woolly. We will be holding our Celebration Assembly 

on Friday 20th December we are looking forward to welcoming parents/carers for this.  

2. Key events last term 

We enjoyed a great visit to Cheddar Caves to investigate the rocks. We were really impressed with the calcite 

stalagmites and stalactites. We even tried to find a dragon in the caves, but we did find some big wheels of 

Cheddar cheese maturing. We did manage to find an ancient bear skeleton.  
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3. Catering   We will from next week be moving to a  new  

catering provider, Mini Meals Catering. Families should all have  

been given the new 4 week menu for this. This means we will  

now be serving meals on site.  

4. Celebrations 

We have had some really focussed learners during writing this term and Acorn class have made some Lava 

Lamps during practical work in Science 

 

5. Safeguarding and the Local Offer 

As the festive period fast approaches, it can often seem challenging to look after your family’s mental health 

and wellbeing.   Keep these numbers safe and share with anyone who needs some support:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All 

Parents/carers should have been sent the latest Families 

in Focus Newsletter. Please do look through the support 

available and events highlighted in this.  

 

Sleep - Our young people often struggle to build and 

maintain a healthy sleep routine. Please see the guid-

ance for more information. We can refer to the school 

nurse to support with this.  

Mental Health Bereavement   Suicide Support Domestic 
Abuse 

CALM: 0800 58 58 
58 

Cruse Bereave-
ment Support: 
0808 808 1677 
  

NSPCC: 0808 800 
5000 
  

PAPRUS HOPE-
LINE247: 0800 
068 41 41 
  

Refuge: 0808 
2000 247 
  

Mind: 0300 123 
3393 

  Childline: 08000 
1111 
  

Samaritans: 116 
123 
  

  

No Panic: 0300 772 
9844 

        

SHOUT Text Service: 
85258 
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